
 

 

December 13, 2021 

Dear Bulldog Families and Staff, 

This morning, Mr. Bollendorf emailed families and staff regarding a social media post that was circulated 

on or around December 10 and has incited fear throughout the weekend.  Please see Mr. Bollendorf’s 

letter here. 

At BHMS today, during first period, we went into Shelter-In-Place because we too received the same 

social media post.  As you recall, Shelter-in-Place means that there is a situation.  However, we are able 

to teach in the classroom, but no student or adult is permitted to enter or leave the 

building/classrooms.  We immediately went into Shelter in Place because we had to confirm this was the 

same threat the district officials and Washington Township Police Department were aware of.  We 

needed to ensure this was not a new threat.  We were quickly able to confirm that this was the same 

threat and something district and police officials continue to investigate. 

We as a school appreciate everyone’s help in bringing these concerning posts to our attention.  We will 

continue to cooperate with the police and district officials to ensure everyone continues to be safe.  

Thanks for your patience as we try to navigate these irresponsible posts. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 

Principal 

https://www.wtps.org/cms/lib/NJ01912980/Centricity/Domain/4/Letter%20to%20WTHS%20Staff%20and%20Families%2012-13-21.pdf

